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Dear Stroud District Council 
 
I am writing to you stating that I do not support your draft local plan. 
 
I have lived in Gossington for over ten years and really love the area's rural nature and country 
views. The proposed Wisloe development will fundamentally alter this and turn the area into little 
more than urban sprawl. It will also have a negative impact on views from Areas of Outstanding 
Natural Beauty - this development will be seen from miles and form a blot on the rural landscape. 
 
There are alternative sites to consider that are less rural, already possess better infrastructure and 
are closer to employment hubs. Please re-consider these sites or at the very least substantially 
scale back the development plans in Wisloe so the negative impact on the area is minimised. 
 
Regards 
 

  
      


